



Love Live & Learn

Email: office@allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk Call: 01785 334977



Newsletter – 13th October 2023

This half-term's value is Generosity

Headteacher's Message

Thank you all so much for attending our Harvest festival and coffee morning. The children did a lovely job with the help of our school Chaplain Maryanne and it was so lovely to be joined by Reverend Delphine. The Food Bank have been and collected your very generous donations and you have raised a whopping £136 for McMillan - thank you, thank you, thank you. Both charities are very close to our hearts and I think this morning has very much proved that All Saints may be small but we are mighty!!!!

We also need a big thank you to Miss Connolly for such a beautiful creation on which to hang our 'grateful prayers'. It will be staying in church for a little while for others to enjoy.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Scott



Prayer for the Week

Dear God.

Thank you for the food we have,

Thank you for sending the sun and rain to make crops grow,

Thank you for farmers who grow and harvest the food,

Thank you for the people who work in the shops where we buy our food,

Thank you for the grown-ups who cook us delicious meals,

We think about people in the world who don't always have enough to eat,

We pray that these people won't be hungry anymore.

Amen



This week we managed to dodge the showers and continued planting for our Spring pollinators! We learned about the many things that are made by plants! Plants help us to eat, drink, cook, build, feel better, keep warm and even drive! We were very surprised by their many uses!













Playground Refurbishment

We are so pleased to let you know that, despite the rather inclement weather this week, our playground refurbishment is now complete! The children, despite the rain, did manage to have a test drive of it at lunchtime and it seemed to go down a storm! We are now just waiting for our bespoke wooden train which should be with us in the next week or two.







Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for our Harvest Festival Service this morning. The children have worked very hard over the last few weeks and we think you'll agree that they did a super job! Special thanks to our school chaplain Maryanne who has given up so much of her time to support the Worship Team in preparing the service.

Huge thanks as well to everyone who has so kindly donated food which was collected by the foodbank after the service. They were blown away by the amount extremely grateful for your kindness and generosity and asked for their appreciation to be passed on to you all.







Finally, what better way to round off our morning than with a cuppa, cake and catch up – and all for such a good cause too. Thanks to your generosity we will be making a donation of an amazing £136 – thank you so much.





School Trip - 23rd October 2023

Just a quick reminder that permissions slips for our upcoming school trip need to be returned to school and payment made by Wednesday 18th please.

Notice to Parents

Could children please be respectful when playing on the church grounds at the end of the school day. We are particularly concerned about their safety when they are out of sight around the back of church. Thank you.













Monday 23rd October – School trip to Lower Drayton Farm Thursday 16th November - Flu Vaccinations
Thursday 30th November – Archery (Enrichment Day)
Wednesday 06th December – Christmas production at St.
Leonards primary School
22nd December - Inset day
19th January – Fantastic Elastic Brain (Enrichment Day)
09th February - Inset day
07th March – Alice in Wonderland (Enrichment Day)
02nd May – School shut for Local Elections
17th May – Positive Playground Games (Enrichment Day)

03rd June – Inset day 11th July – Inclusive Olympic Games (Enrichment Day) 22nd July - Inset day



To help your messages get to the correct person, please refer to the list below:

School dinners, After School Club, Appointments & Absences - Mrs Stones (Office)

Learning or Behavioural Concerns - Class Teachers

Special Educational Needs - Mrs Mayhew

Breakfast Club - Mrs Stones

Please feel free to contact us by telephone, email or Dojo



Autumn Term 2023

Inset Day: Monday 04th September **Inset Day:** Tuesday 05th September

Term Starts: Wednesday 06th September

Half Term: Monday 30th October - Friday 03rd November

Term Ends: Thursday 21st December

Inset Day: Friday 22nd December

Holiday: Monday 25th December – Friday 05th January

Spring Term 2024

Term Starts: Monday 08th January

Inset Day: 09th February

Half Term: Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February

Term Ends: Friday 22nd March

Holiday: Monday 25th March - Friday 05th April

Easter Sunday: Sunday 31st March

Summer Term 2024

Term starts: Monday 08th April

May Day: Monday 06th May

Half term: Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May

Inset Day: Monday 03rd June

Term ends: Friday 19th July

Inset Day: Monday 22nd July

Holiday: Tuesday 23rd July – Friday 30th August